
 

 

 

The Financial Aid Office will have                                

limited service hours: 

July 27—July 31st 

 

Our Window will be open from 9:00 am—12:00 pm  

We will not be available by phone during this time 

 

This is to ensure that we are able to process as many files as         

possible for the first Financial Aid Disbursement of the                    

Fall 2015 semester 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


